
PC Minutes 5/19/14  
ITEM NO. 2  ANNEX 54.31 ACRES; K-10 & BOB BILLINGS PKWY INTERCHANGE (SMS) 
 
A-14-00155: Consider annexation of approximately 54.31 acres located surrounding the proposed K-10 & 
Bob Billings Parkway interchange. Submitted by Charles F. Soules, Director of Public Works, City of Lawrence 
for Kansas Department of Transportation, property owner of record. Initiated by City Commission on 4/22/14.  
 
STAFF PRESENTATION 
Ms. Sheila Stogsdill presented the item. 
 
PUBLIC HEARING 
No public comment. 
 
COMMISSION DISCUSSION 
Commissioner Denney asked how much of K-10 was already in the city. 
 
Ms. Stogsdill said there was a portion on the north side of 6th Street and a portion at the curve of 27th & 
Wakarusa. 
 
ACTION TAKEN 
Motioned by Commissioner Kelly, seconded by Commissioner Britton, to approve the requested annexation [A-
14-00155] of approximately 54.31 acres located surrounding the proposed K-10 & Bob Billings Parkway 
interchange based on the findings in the body of the staff report and forwarding this request to the City 
Commission with a recommendation for approval. 
 
 Unanimously approved 9-0. 
 
 


